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January 2, 2008

Mr. Harvey Finkel
10185 CQllins Avenue #417
Bal' HarbOur, Florida 33~54

Re: The Association For The Plaza of Bat Harbour Condominium, Inc.
Case No. 2007068045

Dear Mr. Finkel:

As discussed in our January 2, 2008, telephone conversation, I have completed my review of

the complaint, which you ~Ied against the Association.

Your complaint ~xpressed the following concern:

The Association allowed a unit owner to submit a candidate- information sheet that appeared to
be a communication by the board endorsing·a number of candidates, and provided favorable
comments on the candidates mentioned in the information stleet ..

. .
This matter has been reviewed by this office and was also reviewed by members .of the
Div\siori's management. In addition, an affidavit was received by the DIvision on December 28,
2001 indicating that the information sheet in question was·Mr. Litvak's pen?Onal submission,
unrelated to the Association. therefore, it was determfned thal: the publication in question was
an inform$tion sheet submitted by candidate Mark lItvak. Additionally, it was noted that the
publication was nOt printed on Association letterhead and no wordiJ1Qwas used that indicated
the sheet was from the Association .

. ~~
As the Aorida Administrative Code states that the Assocl~ Is not permitted to edit, alter or
otherwise modify the content of the information sheet; the information sheet had to be sent to all

. unit 0Wl'1er'!! as presented ..

As such, ria violation of the Condominium Act has been demonstrated and the Division Is '
unable'to consider' this matter further. The Assadation is now able to proceed with the election
of direCtors. This case shall now be closed. :

We ~ppreciate you bringing your concerns to our attention and thank yo'u for the opportunity to
have been of service. 1f you have additional questions or concerns please co~ct me at
954.202.3982, Extension #207. If you have general questions abOut condominiums, please
contact OUf.Customer ContacfCenter at 1.800.226.9101.

Sincerely,

Henry J. Carroll
Inv.estigatiOn Specialist II
BUREAU OF COMPLIANCE - MIAMI SECTION

LICENSE EFFICIENTLY. REGULATE FAIRLY.
IMNW.MYFLORIDALlCeNSE.COM


